
Email from Mr. Ahmed  (Thu 5/25/06 5:02 PM) 
 
Dear Dr Fisseha-Tsion 
Greetings 
I am sorry to inform you that my participation in the Seminar has been dropped. 
To that end, I send you a message from Executive Office of the EDA concerning the 
participation. 
Regards 
Ahmed 
 
 
 
 
Email from Dr. Fisseha-Tsion Menghistu to Mr. Ahmed Nasser  ( 5/25/06 10:32 PM) 
 
(Response to the negative decision) 
 
Dear Mr. Mohamed Ahmad Nasser, 
 
Thank you very much for your email regarding the decision of the EDA. 
 
Attached herewith, please find an urgent plea and appeal for a review of their 
decision in the interest of broader reconciliation and unity within the camp of the 
Eritrean opposition  and for promoting the wishes and aspirations of our people. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Fisseha-Tsion Menghistu (LL.B LL.M Ph.D.) 
Chief Co-coordinator, Organizing Committee 
Development Services International & Hadish-Tesfa Network 
P. O. Box 16665 
1001 RD Amsterdam 
 
 
NB: The content of final appeal to EDA is herewith attached 
 


